
Name of Project : Supply of Fittings for Massive Meter Replacement

Location : MDW Pumping Station 1, Q. Gomez St., Talay Dumaguete City
(at the back of Junob Catholic Church)

CHRISTIAN MARK S. VILLANUEVA
Chairman, Procurement Working Group

DCWD Office Building, Diego de la Vina Road,
Brgy. Daro, Dumaguete City, Negros Oriental, Philippines 6200

www.dgtwater.com
info@dgtwater.com

               
      

       

    

                
           

                  
  

                   
                 
           

                 
              
     

                      
                 

                 
    

   
 
        
    

                   
                     

Metro Dumaguete
Water
A Metro Pacific Water Company

  INVITATION TO APPLY FOR ELIGIBILITY AND PREOUALIFY (“IAEP”)

Metro Pacific Dumaguete Water Services, Inc. now invites interested bidders to apply for eligibility and
prequalify for the bidding of the herein described project, as follows:

Brief Description : The project includes supply & delivery of various fittings for the massive meter
replacement for the reduction on non-revenue water.

Approved Budget for the Contract (ABC): Php 14,007,374.69

Contract Duration : 6 months

Bidding will be conducted through open competitive bidding procedures. Bids received in excess of the Approved 
Budget for the Contract (ABC) shall be automatically rejected at bid opening.

Bidders should have completed a contract similar to the Project. The contract similar to the project must include 
delivery of fittings.

A complete set of the IAEP prequalification documents may be acquired by interested bidders from 11 to 17 January 
2022 from the address given below and upon payment of non-refundable fee in the amount of Php 3,000.00.
Prequalified bidders shall be given the Bidding Documents at no additional cost.

Metro Pacific Dumaguete Water Services, Inc. will hold a Pre-Bid Conference on January 19, 2022 (04:00 PM )
through Microsoft Teams and at Metro Dumaguete Water level 3 board room, DCWD Office Building,
Circumferential Road, Barangay Daro, Dumaguete City.

Bids must be submitted on or before 24 January 2022 (03:00 PM) to the address given below. All bids must be duly 
accomplished as stated in the Bidding Documents Section II: “Instruction to Bidders (ITB)”. Late bids shall not be
accepted.

For further information, interested bidders may inquire at the address and contact details stated below from 8:00 AM-
5:00 PM, Monday to Friday.

MARY KYLE K. FLORES
PWG Secretariat

DCWD Office Building, Circumferential Road, Barangay Daro, Dumaguete City
(035) 522-1266 or 0966-965-7702; marykyle.flores@dgtwater.com

Metro Pacific Dumaguete Water Services, Inc. reserves the right to accept or reject any bid, to annul the bidding 
process, and to reject all bids at any time prior to contract award, without thereby incurring any liability to the affected 
bidder/s.


